
CITY OF LEWISVILLE 

IH-35E UTILITY RELOCATION  

FOX AVENUE TO COLLEGE STREET  

PROJECT NO. U1301 

BID NUMBER 22-13-C 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

January 6, 2022 

 

The bid document for Prairie Creek East Trunk Interceptor Project, for which bids are due Thursday, 

January 13, 2022, is amended as follows: 

 

1. The plans show 8" DR18 PVC for pipe in the steel casing - spec division 33 show for pipe to be 

Cl350 r/j ductile iron.  

Answer: Pipe type shown in the plans (8” DR18 PVC) is correct. Disregard the table in 

Specification Section 33 05 24 Part 2 Paragraph 2.2.B.1  

2. Detail in plans show HDPE spacers division 33 calls for SS spacers for water lines.            

Answer: Either is acceptable.  

3. Plans show 8" SDR26 PVC in casing for sewer lines spec division calls for DR 14 PVC.     

Answer: Pipe type shown in the plans is correct. 

4. Spec Division 33 calls for carbon steel spacers and detail calls for HDPE spacers in casing for 

sewer pipe.      

Answer: Either is acceptable.  

5. Will restrained joint pipe be required in the long bores under I35 and what pipe will be required?      

Answer: Restrained joint pipe in the long bore is not required. The OD of the spacers for the 

water line carrier pipe must be within 0.6” of the ID of the casing pipe.  

6. Please confirm fully restrained Fusible PVC is approved for this installation.  

Answer: TxDOT does not allow Fusible PVC. 

7. If Fusible PVC is used as carrier pipe, will a reduction in Steel Casing Diameter be allowed?  

Answer: TxDOT requires casing pipe diameter to be 1’ larger than the carrier pipe. Fusible PVC 

is not allowed as a carrier pipe. 

8. A location map of the boring logs that TXDOT has furnished as part of the bid documents is 

added as Boring Logs IH-35 Fox to College. 

 

Bidders are advised to acknowledge receipt of Addendum No. 2 by filling in the appropriate blanks 

contained in the Proposal and the outer envelope of their bid. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Sarenna Moore 
 
Sarenna Moore, P.E 


